## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

November 29, 1988

Dear Mr. Mullen:

From the bottom of my heart, I want to thank you for your message and the kind words.

I can't tell you how much I've relied on people like you who've cheered with me in times of victory and stood by me in tougher times. That support has never meant more to me than it does now. Let me say, though, that I don't regard our work as done. Peace with freedom and prosperity, America's project, is a going concern. That's why I'm convinced, and I think you'll agree, we can't let 1988, a year of decision, be the end of anything.

Counting on your continued friendship in the days to come, I send you my appreciation and best wishes. God bless you.

Sincerely,

Round Rongon

Mr. George D. Mullen 6272 Caminito Basilio

San Diego, California 92111